In an effort to assess the chapter members training needs, and to align the members training needs to the
PD committee activities to the maximum extent possible, the chapter is issuing a survey to better plan
2022.

Survey Questions:

1. What type of classes do you prefer?
a. Inperson
b. Virtual
c. Mix of the wo above

2. For virtual training, do you prefer webinars (interaction with the speaker is limited to the chat) or
do you prefer zoom meeting where attendees and speaker can interact?
a. Zoom webinars

b. Zoom presentation

3. What stage are you in the procurement profession?
a. Entry level
b. Mid-level
c. Executive
4. What are your professional development learning objectives for 20227

5. Are you interested in chapter led Certification prep classes for 2022? If yes, which one?

a. CPPB
b. CPPO
NIGP-CPP

d. All of the above
e. None

6. How many chapter events have you attended this year?

a. None
b. 1-5
c. 6-10

7. What reasons would prevent you from not attending a chapter event?
a. Content
b. Schedule
c. Zoom fatigue
d. Other (incl. comment)

8. Please insert here any other feedback you might have





